
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

From Mrs Barber 

There was a fabulous turn out of tartan  

today for our Burns celebrations.  The  

children tried some haggis and took part  

enthusiastically in some Scottish  

dancing.  Photographs are on the Website. 

Week ending 26th January 2018 

Fill Your Bucket 

The children have been asked to fill a bucket 

of good deeds and kind thoughts.  Children 

who returned them today did a fabulous job 

of helping others.  Please return the buckets 

next week to share in school if you 

forgot today. 

Letters 

Pinvin Pre-School—Whole School 

 

Children’s University Passports 

Please bring into school passports to have  

last term’s club hours added.  Graduation will 

be in July at Worcester University for  

children with more than 30 hours.  The  

children had tea and wore their gowns last year 

with children from our other first schools and 

thoroughly enjoyed the 

graduation ceremony. 
Many Happy Returns to: 

Aidan  

 

who celebrated his  

birthday this week. 

 

FUSS 

Movie Night—”Sing” 

Friday 9th February 

at 5.30 pm 

Tickets £2.50 

(Parent helpers required)  

Tickets on sale next week 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Millie 

For working hard on building up 

suspense in her writing. 

 

Year  2 — Pippa 

For persevering with her  

mathematics tasks. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Tilly R  

For a beautifully presented 

knights and castles moving 

 picture book. 

Catch It 

Bin It 

Kill It 

The children have been learning how to 

cough and sneeze more hygienically this 

week.  Please encourage this at home as 

we still have many pupils ill. 


